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Friday 7th May 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to begin by telling you how proud I am of our children! Over the past few weeks we have had a 
number of visitors from the Trust and they have all been so pleased with the children’s behaviour and 
conduct and their attitude towards their learning. Well done everyone! I am also very pleased to say that we 
are now able to welcome Sports Coaches back into school and our Basketball Coach is so impressed with 
both our Year 6 classes. An extra well done to Year 6! 
 
Dinner Money 
From September 2021, we will be increasing the cost of school dinners to £2.30 per day. This is still very 
good value for money as the meals are cooked on site and the children have an extensive daily choice. Many 
families are entitled to free school meals so I would urge everyone to check and apply if you meet the criteria. 
I know some families don’t claim their free school meals as children prefer sandwiches from home but if you 
apply and meet the criteria then your child will be able to have a free meal whenever you choose. This also 
includes Christmas dinner. If you are unsure about applying, please contact our Academy Office. 
 
Parking 
We have had a number of phone calls from local residents regarding parent parking. I would like to 
encourage everyone to park with consideration for other parents and local residents, allowing access to 
drives and turning points. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Behaviour on the way to and from school 
We have also had a number of concerns raised about the behaviour and safety of our children on the way to 
and from school. Please could you remind your child about road safety and respectful behaviour – thank you. 
Children’s safety is everyone’s main priority. 
 
Nail Varnish and Make-Up 
Nail varnish and make-up are not part of the Academy Uniform Policy, please ensure both nail varnish and 
make-up are removed before children come to school. Thank you. 
 
Diary Dates 
 Friday 14th May  - NSPCC Numbers Day – see separate letter from Miss Nagelsztajn 
Thursday 27th May - The Academy closes to children for the half term break 
Friday 28th May – INSET Day 
Monday 7th June – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Summer term 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 

 


